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NOVEMBER WALK 
 

 
 

After a couple of wet and gloomy days at the beginning of the week, it was good to see 
nineteen walkers and one dog meet at The Jackal, Thurleigh on a lovely bright morning. 
We started along the footpath running just behind the pub to cut down the road-walk 
through the village.  We then turned right, heading South through somebody’s garden to 
come out onto farmland.  Our footpath was marked on the map as heading South-East, 
diagonally across one field, but as this had a very young cereal crop growing, the path had 
not been restored since planting and we would have got seriously muddy, we trespassed 
around the field boundary instead.  After crossing the Robin’s Folly road we headed for 
Park End Farm and walked round their equestrian centre track.  Next, we crossed another 
field on the way to Short Wood.  Luckily for us, this field had not been ploughed and was 
not therefore a problem.  After Tilwick Wood we walked South along a very open and 
rather muddy field boundary which was spoilt by a vast quantity of plastic scraps of all 
colours.  We then avoided another potentially muddy cross-field path, choosing to use a 
decent farm track instead.  To return to the Jackal we followed a stream all the way back.  
The walk was 5.3 miles and took 2¼ hours 
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DECEMBER WALK 

There will not be a walk in December.  The next walk will be in January. 
 
OBITUARY 

We are very sad to learn of the death of Malcolm Carr.  Malcolm joined ARA in March, 
1968 and held various senior technical positions within IT and Computational 
Aerodynamics Dept until his promotion to Company Secretary in 1991.  Malcolm retired 
from ARA in September 2000.   The funeral service has already taken place. 

We offer our deepest sympathy to all Malcolm’s family. 
 
ARA CHRISTMAS BUFFET 

This will be on Wednesday 11th December. 
 
SENIORS PUB NIGHT GET TOGETHER contributed by Tony Dickason 

The Seniors Pub Night Get Together was held on Monday 2nd December 2013 at the 
Horse and Groom Clapham.   
 

 

FORTHCOMING  EVENTS 

 

Monday 2nd December 

 

 

Seniors Pub Night Get Together, Horse and Groom Clapham 

 

Wednesday 11th December 

 

 

ARA Christmas Buffet Lunch 

  

 

Editor: Keith Rose      01234 781448 keith@krose.plus.com 
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WISHING ALL OUR READERS A VERY 
HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND VERY BEST 

WISHES FOR 2014! 


